

Cc: Bcc: Subje

To:

Subject: Fw: Proposed Establishment of a Harbourfront Authority Phase II
From: Amber KH LAU/DEVB/HKSARG - Wednesday 17/12/2014 10:39

From: Janet Spence

Sent: Sunday, November 09, 2014 12:26 AM

To:

Subject: Proposed Establishment of a Harbourfront Authority Phase II

Dear Nick

Following the extremely informative tour of Victoria Harbour for Royal Geographical Society on 25th October, I write to express thanks and support for the Proposed Establishment of a Harbourfront Authority. I have completed the on-line questionnaire this evening, strongly agreeing with all sections of the document and making a suggestion that use of solar panels be considered in public spaces.

I further suggest consideration be given to enhanced greening of the waterfront along the lines of Gardens by the Bay in Singapore which is world-class, and to developing vertical walls of greenery where possible. Whilst Hong Kong has to cope with typhoons which Singapore does not, I think we have so much to learn from the stunning developments there including the Hop-on-and-off boats, the boat tours and the very popular quays for waterside dining.

As a permanent resident of Hong Kong, I consider the development of the Victoria Harbourfront by the proposed HFA to be one of the most significant initiatives since I came to live and work here in 1981.

Thank you again. Best wishes, Janet Spence